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Tuesday 7th February 2023  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Today we are joining schools across the UK in celebrating Safer Internet Day 2023. Safer 
Internet Day is a global campaign to promote the safe and responsible use of technology, 
which requires, young people, parents, carers, teachers, social workers, law enforcement, 
companies and the wider community, to join together in helping to create a better internet.  
 
Using the internet safely and positively is a key message that we promote at Colmers 
Farm and celebrating Safer Internet Day is a great opportunity for us to re-emphasise the 
online safety messages we deliver throughout the year. 
 
We would  be delighted if you could join us in celebrating the day by continuing the 
conversation at home. This year the theme is: ‘Want to talk about it? Making space for 
conversations about life online.’  
 
We are tasking the children in Key Stage 2 with a challenge. Create a poster all about 
online safety. Posters could include the following:  

- How do we stay safe online?  

- What steps can we take to better or online safety?  

- Who do we talk to if we have any concerns?  

- Why is it important to stay safe online?  
 

Your child’s poster should be bright, colourful, well designed and above all informative. 
Children have until Monday 13th February 2023 to create their poster. Please ensure your 
child labels their poster with their full name and year group.  
 
Posters will be judged by our new Key Stage 2 Digital Champions and the best 4 will be 
posted around the school for everyone to see. Winners will be announced in the last 
Friday Celebration Assembly on Friday 17th February 2023.  
 
If you have any concerns or questions about keeping your child safe online,  
please do get in touch.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
Yours sincerely,  
Miss Tonks  


